
 

 

UPCO International Receives MCTO  

 

NEWS PROVIDED BY  

 

Upco International Inc. (hereinafter “UPCO”)  

 

July 3, 2020 3 pm PST  

In order to satisfy the requirements of MCTO procedure (Section 10 of National Policy 

12-203), we hereby inform that:  

1. The information contained in the default announcement experience no changes 

that would reasonably be expected to be material to an investor.  

2. To remedy the situation, the accountants and auditors continued being nurtured 

with all the necessary information by secure remotes means, and working hard 

to meet the objective.  

3. UPCO does not have any failure to inform since the presentation date of the 

MCTO application.  

4. UPCO does not have any other material information concerning the affairs of 

the reporting issuer that has not been generally disclosed.  

Finally, if there is any information you would find helpful to see in these updates, please 

let us know.  

 

Please visit upcointernational.com or upcomobile.com for further information.  
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